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                                                                                  Attention Chief Veterinary Officer 

                                                                                  Dr. Preben Willeberg 

 

Subject: Transport of cattle from Denmark to Greece. 

Your reference: your File 2007-20-293-00796/BB dated 16.08.2007 

 

Dear Dr. Preben Willeberg, 

 

Following up your reference belonging to the above mentioned file, which has been 

transmitted to our Service by Royal Danish Embassy in Athens , we are sending you the 

electronic answer of Prefectural Veterinary Service of Xanthis, where the consignment of  

breeding cattle has destined and inspected. 

Please find attached a copy of this answer including the explanations concluded from on 

the spot official inspection and don’t hesitate to contact us for any further clarification. 

 

                                                                                               Yours sincerely 

 

By e-mail                                                                                   
 

                                                                                       IRAKLIS PAPADOPOULOS 

                                                                                     Deputy  Chief Veterinary Officer 

                                                                                                       (signed) 

 


